
Last week of
term!

Tuesday 19th December 
All year groups will be taking part in our Elf Run for St John’s Hospice on

Tuesday 19th December. 
Pupils will come out of one lesson during the day and run or walk the 1.5 mile

route. 

We are asking all pupils to donate a minimum of £2 for the Hospice. Families &
friends can donate via the QR code which links to our Just Giving Page for the

Hospice.

Pupils must bring their PE kits on 19th December & can wear optional
Christmas Fancy Dress!  

The Week Ahead
Monday 18th December  
Timetable: week A
Assembly: Achievement 

Tuesday afternoon Reward Trips
All pupils who have successfully been awarded the Ice

Skating trip will depart from school with staff at 1.15pm on
Tuesday. Pupils must come to school in uniform but bring  
suitable warm and waterproof clothing for ice skating -
enjoy! All pupils will be dismissed from Dalton Square at

3.30pm.   

Pupils attending A Christmas Carol at The Dukes will depart
from school and walk to the theatre with staff at 1pm. Pupils
attend this visit in school uniform and are welcome to bring

spending money to purchase a programme or refreshments
at The Dukes. 

All pupils will be dismissed from the theatre at 3.15pm. 

Period 1 Year 8 
Period 2 Year 9
Period 3 Year 7

Period 4 Year 10 
Period 5 Year 11 
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Friday 22nd December 
School closes to pupils 1.15pm

Tuesday 9th January 2024 
School reopens to pupils, week B
timetable

Parent Survey

Food Bank Collection 
Final items can be brought into school on Tuesday 19th December.

https://morecambebay.foodbank.org.uk/give-help/donate-food/  

Visit to Christ Church Lancaster 
All Year 7 pupils will be attending a visit to Christ Church Lancaster at 2pm on the 20th December
to take part in a carol service and observe a place of Christian Worship which will support their
KS3 Religious Education studies next half term. Families of Year 7 are invited to join us to hear some
of the performances from the concert, alongside traditional carols and readings.  
Year 10 RE pupils will also attend this visit. 

Wednesday 20th December 

Friday 22nd December 
All pupils are invited to wear Christmas jumpers or non uniform to
school on our last day of term. Pupils must bring £1 for Save the
Children charity. 

Pupils will take part in Achievement Assemblies with their year
groups to celebrate the successes of this term. 

The day ends at 1.15pm on Friday and the school bus will collect
at this time. 

Term Dates 2024-25
Our 2024-25 term dates are available on our

website. 
Family holidays should not be taken during the
term time. If leave is required during term time,
a ‘Leave of Absence Request Form' should be

completed (available from our website or
school office) and submitted to our Attendance
Officer. Parents do not have a legal right to take

children out of school on holiday. Our school
has a policy of not authorising leave unless
there are exceptional circumstances. Where
authorisation is not obtained prior to taking

time off, parents need to be aware that formal
proceedings may be taken in the form of Fixed
Penalty Notices and/or prosecution through the

Local Authority.  


